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committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk 

Dear William 

 
Thank you for your letter of 1 July regarding petition P-04-594 in relation to 
Cilmeri Community Council’s appeal for signing to the Prince Llywelyn 
Monument. This is also in response to your question in Plenary on 8 July. 
 
Brown and white signs are generally provided for the purposes of traffic 
management. Tourist attractions need to meet specific visitor number 
thresholds before being eligible for tourism signing from the trunk road. We 
have produced guidance for the tourism industry which can be found at the 
following link: 
http://gov.wales/topics/tourism/gradingl1/brownandwhitesigns/?lang=en 
 

I have asked my officials to contact the Community Council directly so that 
they can discuss what help they can offer.  
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